Debra Thompson

From:

Donna Marsh <dwmarsh430@msn.com>

Sent:

Monday, November 2, 2020 3:41 PM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

no mask mandate

Dear Assembly members and Mayor Jensen,

Please do NOT mandate a mask requirement for the city and borough of Petersburg.

Consider that cities across the country, state, and world who have them are still not keeping the covid positive cases down. Masks do not work. Medical personnel, borough government officials and others demand this next step, but the evidence is to the contrary. Even the national experts wear the hypocrisy of not masking when they themselves demand it.

Do your homework, read the studies; you will find contradictory reports on every turn. Let the people of this city determine for themselves if they want to mask or not. More government control is NOT the answer.

Thank you for your time.

Donna Marsh